
This family friendly workshop will give you an
opportunity to become familiar with:



                                    > how to identify wildflowers
                                    > the benefits of native flowers
                                    > understanding difficulties with   
                                       Invasive species
                                    > how to use field guides
                                    > how to use on-line identification 
                                      tools
                                   > practice identifying flowers
                                   > Follow-up field trip in july to practice
                                      your skills

Wildflower
Identification

Workshop
March 30, 2023

6:00 pm to 7:30 pm
Caro  Area District Library

840 W Frank Street
Caro, MI 48723

limited to
25 Participants 

so contact
Patty McNinch at

the 
Tuscola

Conservation
District at 

989-673-8174 x 3
to reserve your

spot!


